
As a landlord and property owner I oppose this measure. It is our right as property owners to do what is best for our rental business. 
Laws have already been imposed to protect tenants and there should remain laws in place to protect landlords. Rental businesses 
are a small business entity and Stare of Oregon should not be interfering in such business by posing more rules and regulations and 
essentially removing any protection for landlords and property owners. 

Thank you


